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Bianco, Todd (PUC)

From: Annie Procaccini <annie.procaccini@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2017 8:08 AM

To: Bianco, Todd (PUC)

Subject: I oppose the Clear River Energy Center and sale of Providence Water Supply to this 

Gas/Oil Power Plant

Mr. Todd Bianco, 

As a native of Johnston and environmental professional, I strongly oppose the sale of water from the Scituate 

Reservoir. I also strongly oppose the construction of power plants that use gas and/or oil as sources of fuel. As 

drought and overpopulation threaten our State, selling our water supply to an industry that pollutes, despite the 

option of clean, alternative energy supply, is opposite of the direction our State should be heading. I request that 

you do all in your power to stop this sale. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Anastasia Procaccini 

49 Bishop Hill Rd, Johnston, RI 

 

Asst. Project Manager 

SumCo Eco-Contracting, an Ecological Restoration Contractor, Salem, MA 


